To: School Board

The Ad-Hoc Committee met on Thursday, September 7th.

The committee reviewed the cell phone policy. There were a few questions about various parts of the policy. However, there are no recommendations to modify the cell phone policy at this time.

The committee continued its work with Policy #606 = Resource Selection and Reevaluation Procedures.

- · A review of the language edits from the last meeting was conducted.
- Since the committee is considering adding back portions of the policy that have been
 previously deleted in the MSBA model policy, the superintendent was advised to contact
 the MSBA to determine the legality of adding certain language back into the policy.
- The committee continues to be very interested in inviting school district stakeholders to weigh in on developing a policy that genuinely represents the values and beliefs of the Crosby-Ironton Learning Community. The concern, however, is the committee wants to avoid a situation where the public is invited to provide feedback and then none of the feedback is able to be incorporated into the policy due to legal reasons. To this end, the committee will be working on gaining a better understanding of the legalities that prevent certain expectations from being included in the policy. For example, language that governs which videos are permitted and prohibited in the classroom.
- Another ad-hoc committee meeting will be scheduled once the superintendent has consulted with the MSBA Policy Department.